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Dear Parent

I am writing to inform you that the KS1 SATs will be taking place this month.

The KS1 SATs are a series of tests that are used to help the teacher assess your child’s progress in

English and mathematics at the end of Key Stage 1. The tests are designed to measure your child’s

attainment against national standards and to identify areas where they may need additional support.

There are a number of things that you can do to help your child prepare for their tests:

- Help your child practise their number bonds, addition, subtraction, multiplication and

division.

- Encourage your child to read regularly and check their understanding of the text.

- Make sure that your child gets a good night’s sleep before school. Being well rested will help

your child focus and do their best.

- Eat a healthy breakfast in the morning. Eating a nutritious breakfast will give your child the

energy they need to concentrate.

- Make sure that your child comes to school every day so that they do not miss their test.

I would like to thank you for your support in helping your child prepare for the KS1 SATs. If you have

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Your sincerely,

Ernest Pawlowski

Year 2 Achievement Leader


